
Transportation Board * 14 Baldwin Street * Montpelier, VT  05602 * Tel: (802) 828-2942 * Fax: (802) 828-2660

Emergency Meeting 

February 27, 2024 

5 p.m. 

The meeting will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams. For a login contact 

John.zicconi@vermont.gov or call 802-343-7280  

1. New Business 

1.1      Personnel Issue – Possible Executive Session 

2. Old Business 

2.1 None

3.  Other Business 

3.1       None

4.  Adjourn 

Next Meeting:  TBD
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